
Little Flower Projects October 2011 
Protecting, respecting, loving, and serving life! 

New Arrivals 

We welcomed 14 new children into Little Flower Projects this month; look at all of those faces! 

 Unfortunately, we had to say goodbye to three of them not long after they arrived.  

Rest in peace, little ones. 

Zhi Tao. Zhen Li. Zhen Jing. 

In Loving Memory 

Min Liang 

(October 2 -  

October 16, 2011)  

Rui Xin. Rui Wen. 

Rui Lu. Qin and Cen.  Jing Yue. 

Jia Mei. 

Ai Miao. 

Rui Jun 

(July 28 -  

October 31, 2011)  

Zhen Bing 

(October 14 - 

October 31, 2011)  



Thank You, Bev! 
We said goodbye to a volunteer from Australia, Bev, this month. The staff of one of our baby homes 

threw a party to thank her for her help and service to the children of Little Flower Projects. 

Baker-McKenzie Visit 

Baby Long is recovering well from his lip repair surgery 

in Dallas, Texas, while little She Die awaits orthopedic 

surgery back in China.  

 

Don’t they both look cute with their toys? 

Surgery News 

She Die with some 

blocks. Long going for a drive. 

Little Flower Projects thanks the partners and associates of the Baker-McKenzie law firm that 

came to spend time with our children for two days this month, as well as their generous donation 

of $10,000 that will help us continue caring for those children.  

We’re sure the kids say “thank you” as well! 


